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I oppose this proposed legislation, and support year-round daylight saving time 

instead. Here are at the 45th parallel of latitude, the very early time of summer 

sunrise under this proposed legislation would be wasted. During the rest of the year, 

evening activities would have to take place much more in the dark. Some of us, like 

me, have difficulty seeing at night, and this legislation would hamper my access to 

evening community activities.  

Thank you. 

Sincerely,  

Eric Zimmerman, Portland, Oregon 


